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Dear Deputy President,
 
Further to the
supplementary submission filed by my union and which was published on 31
January 2024, I would like to indicate that it was not our
intention to speak
to those submissions.
 
I have read the
further submissions by the Screen Producers Association (SPA). 
 
It is our
understanding that the current proceedings are concerned principally with the
existing award coverage of those workers who work in the arts and
arts related
occupations.  In our view, the development of suitable terms and
conditions of employment which might apply will need to be the subject of
further submissions and evidence.   
 
Kind regards
 

Margaret Buchanan
Director, National Industrial Strategy & Workplace Advice and Support |
Professionals Australia
M : 0421 059 028
www.professionalsaustralia.org.au
 
 

            
 

Professionals Australia supports the Uluru Statement
from the Heart. We acknowledge
the Traditional Owners of the land
across Australia and their connection to
land, sea, community and culture. We pay our respect to their elders past,
present and emerging and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander peoples.
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